
 

COUNTY COUNCIL OF HARFORD COUNTY, MARYLAND   

THE HARFORD COUNTY COUNCIL IS ACCEPTING LETTERS OF INTEREST TO BE APPOINTED TO 

FILL THE VACANCY ON THE HARFORD COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION CAUSED BY THE 

UNTIMELY PASSING OF SCHOOL BOARD MEMBER KATHY CARMELLO. 

MARYLAND LAW REQUIRES THAT A MEMBER SHALL BE A RESIDENT OF COUNCILMANIC 

DISTRICT C AND A REGISTERED VOTER OF HARFORD COUNTY FOR AT LEAST 3 YEARS PRIOR 

TO BEGINNING THE TERM OF OFFICE. 

DEADLINE TO PROVIDE A LETTER OF INTEREST IS 5:00 PM, JANUARY 28, 2020. INTERESTED 

PERSONS SHALL SEND THE LETTER TO: 

MYLIA A. DIXON, COUNCIL ADMINISTRATOR 

212 SOUTH BOND STREET 

BEL AIR, MARYLAND 21014 

OR AS AN EMAIL ATTACHMENT TO: 

MDIXON@HARFORDCOUNTYCOUNCIL.COM 


